The End Times And The Scriptures
The Parable of The Ten Virgins
"Then the kingdom of heaven shall be compared to ten maidens who
took their lamps and went to meet the bridegroom. Five of them were
foolish, and five were wise. For when the foolish took their lamps, they took
no oil with them; but the wise took flasks of oil with their lamps. As the
bridegroom was delayed, they all slumbered and slept. But at midnight
there was a cry, `Behold, the bridegroom! Come out to meet him.' Then all
those maidens rose and trimmed their lamps. And the foolish said to the
wise, `Give us some of your oil, for our lamps are going out.' But the wise
replied, `Perhaps there will not be enough for us and for you; go rather to
the dealers and buy for yourselves.' And while they went to buy, the
bridegroom came, and those who were ready went in with him to the
marriage feast; and the door was shut. Afterward the other maidens came
also, saying, `Lord, lord, open to us.' But he replied, `Truly, I say to you, I
do not know you.'
Watch therefore, for you know neither the day nor the hour. (Mt 25:1-13
RSV)

Scripture Passages
“For it is God's will that by doing right you should put to silence the
ignorance of foolish men. Live as free men, yet without using your freedom
as a pretext for evil; but live as servants of God.”(1 Peter 2:15-16)

“And then many will fall away, and betray one another, and hate one
another. And many false prophets will arise and lead many astray. And
because wickedness is multiplied, most men's love will grow cold.” (Mt
24:1-12)

“But understand this, that in the last days there will come times of stress.
For men will be lovers of self, lovers of money, proud, arrogant, abusive,
disobedient to their parents, ungrateful, unholy, inhuman, implacable,
slanderers, profligates, fierce, haters of good, treacherous, reckless, swollen
with conceit, lovers of pleasure rather than lovers of God, holding the form
of religion but denying the power of it. Avoid such people.” (2 Tim 3:1-5)

“But you, Daniel, shut up the words, and seal the book, until the time of the
end. Many shall run to and fro, and knowledge shall increase." (Daniel
12:4)

“For then there will be great tribulation, such as has not been from the
beginning of the world until now, no, and never will be. And if those days
had not been shortened, no human being would be saved; but for the sake
of the elect those days will be shortened.” (Mt 24:21-22)

“First of all you must understand this, that scoffers will come in the last
days with scoffing, following their own passions and saying, "Where is the
promise of his coming? For ever since the fathers fell asleep, all things have
continued as they were from the beginning of creation." But by the same
word the heavens and earth that now exist have been stored up for fire,
being kept until the day of judgment and destruction of ungodly men.
The Lord is not slow about his promise as some count slowness, but is
forbearing toward you, not wishing that any should perish, but that all
should reach repentance. But the day of the Lord will come like a thief, and
then the heavens will pass away with a loud noise, and the elements will be
dissolved with fire, and the earth and the works that are upon it will be
burned up. Since all these things are thus to be dissolved, what sort of
persons ought you to be in lives of holiness and godliness, waiting for and
hastening the coming of the day of God, because of which the heavens will
be kindled and dissolved, and the elements will melt with fire!” (2 Peter
3:3-4,7,9-12)

“Then he said to them, "Nation will rise against nation, and kingdom
against kingdom; there will be great earthquakes, and in various places
famines and pestilences; and there will be terrors and great signs from
heaven.” (Luke 21:10-11)

“It was of these also that Enoch in the seventh generation from Adam
prophesied, saying, "Behold, the Lord came with his holy myriads, to
execute judgment on all, and to convict all the ungodly of all their deeds of
ungodliness which they have committed in such an ungodly way, and of all
the harsh things which ungodly sinners have spoken against him. They said
to you, "In the last time there will be scoffers, following their own ungodly
passions. It is these who set up divisions, worldly people, devoid of the
Spirit." (Jude 1:14-15, 18-19)

